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| January 20, 1994
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1
Mr. John W. N. Hickey1

Chief, Enrichment Branche

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
j Office of Nuclear Materials Safety & Safeguards
j Mail Stop 4-E-4
) U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
! Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

In response to the Commission's request for public comment on4

the DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT's affirmative position
relative to construction, licensing and operation of the Claiborne
Enrichment Center proposed for construction in Claiborne Parish
(Louisiana), we wish to add our endorsement and support for this

,

project.+

| In addition to the positive economical impact this facility will
have on the area, it is the use of nuclear energy as an alternate
source of utility power that will be most benefic ia l .

Cognizant of the close monitoring of design, construction and
operation of facilities of this nature, the plant should pose ,

little threat to the environment nor the public and we submit j

that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission should complete the review
'

2

; and licensing of this facility as soon as possible. |

i Sincerely,

bc Iv It/
Barry W Slack
Chairman
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